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Cir No.25/School Uniform/2024-25   
 

SUBJECT:CHANGE OF SCHOOL UNIFORM FROM 

ACADEMIC SESSIN 2025-26 
 
Dear Parents, 

  

You are already aware that our school had changed the school uniform 06 years 

ago in Academic Session 2016-17. On the request of parents and students, we are 

initiating the procedure for change of school uniform from next Academic 

Session i.e. 2025-26.  The change is being introduced to improve the current 

standard of uniform being worn by students in the school. The new uniform will 

be more graceful & child friendly.   This circular is to give you advance 

information about this change so that you can plan accordingly.  

 

Seeking your support as always. 

 

Warm Regards 

 

(Shikha Gupta) 

Principal 
 


